From: Brit Andersen

To: JCT Exhibits
Subject: | support Lane Sharing, HB 2134
Date: Tuesday, February 19, 2019 1:04:17 PM

Lane sharing keeps riders safer when done correctly, reduces congestion for other vehicles and
encourages 2 wheel transportation which is much easier on our roads.

I understand there are concerns about crazy riders but they are already doing this illegally and
those of us that want to do it for safety and congestion reasons are not allowed to.

In general, motorcycle riders are very aware of what is going on around them and become
better riders when in their vehicles!!

Please Don’t let those that don’t understand it, or cite their fears, as a reason to restrict rights
and endanger motorcyclists.

Brit

Brit Andersen

Sent from My I-Phone
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